
 
 
COMMUNICATION DATE: May 3, 2024 
 

East and Westbound Frontage at Huber Road 
 

  

Monday, May 6 until Friday, May 10, 7 a.m. until 7 p.m., there will be alternating lane closure 

on Huber Road between the westbound and eastbound I-10 frontage road while the 

contractor pours and strips caps. One lane of traffic will be shifted onto the median to detour 

around work zone.  
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